The UAF Faculty Senate passed the following at Meeting #185 on October 8, 2012:
MOTION:

The UAF Faculty Senate moves to conduct reapportionment of representation among the
qualifying units at UAF.

EFFECTIVE: November 2012.

RATIONALE: According to Faculty Senate Bylaws, “Re-apportionment will be done in the
year of accreditation review of UAF, expected to be every seven years, or upon two-thirds
vote of the Senate.” The Libraries faculty have requested that the Faculty Senate conduct
reapportionment under the second option, requiring a two-thirds vote of the Senate.

Until recently Library faculty were academically housed in the College of Liberal Arts
(CLA) and the Libraries faculty were represented on the Faculty Senate as part of CLA. In
the past year the Libraries have become an independent unit and their dean now reports
directly to the Provost. They also wish to have separate representation on Faculty Senate.

Reapportionment will be conducted by the Faculty Affairs Committee with October 2012
data provided by the Provost’s Office, and the results will take effect with the Faculty Senate

elections in Spring 2013.
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